
$6,700,000 - (unit #5a) 3003 Kalakaua Avenue, Honolulu
MLS® #202519099 

$6,700,000
2 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,984 sqft
Residential on 0.39 Acres

DIAMOND HEAD, Honolulu, HI

Experience luxurious coastal living in this
beautifully renovated oceanfront unit with
breathtaking ocean views and the soothing
sound of waves. Enjoy sunsets each evening
and Honoluluâ€™s city lights by nightâ€”all
from home. The open layout enhances airflow,
bringing the ocean breeze into every room.
Each space offers an ocean or Diamond Head
view. Two mountain-facing bedrooms provide
peaceful Diamond Head vistas. A spacious
middle den has a closet, adding flexibility.
Newly installed sliding glass doors offer
seamless indoor-outdoor living and quiet when
closed. The kitchen features a pantry and
ample storage. The spa-style bath includes a
deep soaking tub with an ocean view and a
separate shower. This elegant home blends
comfort, thoughtful design, and a prime
oceanfront location for exceptional island
living.

Built in 1962

Essential Information

MLS® # 202519099

Price $6,700,000

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 2.00

Full Baths 2

Square Footage 1,984

Acres 0.39

Year Built 1962



Type Residential

Sub-Type Condominium

Style High Rise

Status Active

Community Information

Address (unit #5a) 3003 Kalakaua Avenue

Area DiamondHd

Subdivision DIAMOND HEAD

City Honolulu

County Oahu

State HI

Zip Code 96815

Condo Name 3003 Kalakaua

Amenities

Parking Spaces 1

Parking Assigned

View Mountain(s), Ocean, Other, Sunset

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Oceanfront

Interior

Interior Features BedroomOnMainLevel,Storage

Stories Three Or More

Additional Information

Days on Market 43

Lease Fee $0

Monthly Maintenance Fee $2,106

Listing Details

Listing Office Axio Properties
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